REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN

Relief and Rehabilitation Commission (RRC)
Headquarters Juba

23/12/2020

To: The Head of Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs)
Juba, South Sudan
RRC CIRCULAR NO 07/2020.

On behalf of Relief and Rehabilitation Commission (RRC); | am writing to wish all
NGOs operating in the Republic of South Sudan merry Christmas and happy New
Year 2021.

| hope each of you will enjoy your holidays peacefully with your families and loved
ones. As we are starting our work in the New Year 2021, | believe we will come
back fresh and ready to face challenges of implementing humanitarian programs
in the country, including hardly-reached areas of the Republic of South Sudan. As
you celebrate, pray for the vulnerable and scattered population who are unable
to celebrate Christmas and New year.

v

O
o
Kind regards, g

Dominic Michael Genge

Rellef & Rehabllitation

Registrar General of NGOs, NI RermiarHAE) /4
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